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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE SEPTEMBER 16, 2022    

 

2022 MAYOR’S SENIOR TOWN HALL MEETING 

 

On Thursday, September the 15th Mayor Lowery hosted the Mayor’s Senior Town Hall meeting 

at the James J. Eagan Center for seniors to be informed about progress in our beautiful city and 

to get an opportunity to speak with the City Administration, City Council Members and other 

outside organizations. Over 175 seniors were in attendance. 

 

Mayor Lowery would like to thank the St. Catherine Retirement Community and DeSmet 

Retirement Community for sponsoring the breakfast, Catering to You for catering the breakfast 

and for Monsignor Mark Ullrich for giving the Invocation. 

 

Numerous organizations provided valuable information to the seniors including: Christian 

Hospital, Gateway Disposal, Aging Ahead, Greater North County Chamber of Commerce, 

MODOT, County Older Resident Program, Florissant Valley Fire Protection, district, St. Louis 

County Library, Missouri veterans Commission and Ferguson-Florissant School District. 

 

Peggy Hogan, her Senior Office along with members of the Senior Commission organized the 

town hall meeting and did an outstanding job. Department Heads and some of their staff from 

every department were on hand and stayed to answer questions. For other upcoming Senior 

Events please contact the Senior Office at 314-839-7604. 

 


